FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Please can you provide the number of submitted applications (per child) from independent school to state schools for an in-year transfer that were received between 1 June 2024 to 9 September 2024

41 in-year applications received between 1st June 2024 and 9th September 2024 from pupils currently in private schools.

Please can you provide the number of queries received asking about the availability of state school places for a pupil currently attending independent school received between 1 June 2024 to 9 September 2024. 
This information isn’t held, it isn’t recorded.  Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

If this data is not categorised or able to be filtered by requests from queries which references that the pupil attends an independent school, please show the total number of queries asking about the availability of state school places received between 1 June 2024 to 9 September 2024.

Again, this information simply isn’t recorded.  In accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
